
 

CTHS SNAG 1029 N. Saginaw Blvd. Ste. F10 #260, Saginaw, TX 76179 
snagcths@gmail.com  

January 2021 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

My name is Amanda Key and I am President of the Chisholm Trail High School ‘Senior Night After 

Graduation’ (SNAG!21) Parent Organization.   

Sadly, graduation night can be one of the deadliest with an increase in drug and alcohol related fatalities 

and we want to provide an alternative for the teens in our community. Senior Night After Graduation is 

our version of Project Graduation, an event that is put together to provide a post-graduation party that 

is organized, adult-supervised and alcohol/drug free to help celebrate the momentous occasion in our 

Senior’s lives.   

Any amount of help will be greatly appreciated. We are a 501c3 organization, so you will be able to 

claim this on your taxes.  If you send a donation of any kind, we will send you a Thank You letter for your 

records.   

CTHS SNAG can only achieve its goals with the assistance of generous donations from members of our 

community.  

Individuals or Family any donation you make is greatly appreciated 

Businesses or Organizations 

Gold Level - $1500 

Silver Level - $1000 

Bronze Level - $500  

We sincerely hope you will help support our efforts and help give the Seniors of Chisholm Trail a 

wonderful memory.   

If you would like to make a donation of any sort, please use paypal.me/CTHSSNAG, 

Venmo.com/SNAGCTHS or mail it to CTHS SNAG 1029 N. Saginaw Blvd. Ste. F10 #260 Saginaw, TX 76179.  

Every amount helps! 

Thank you,  

Amanda Key 

President SNAG!21 
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